
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

April 9, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please let this serve as a letter of recommendation for Edimone and Elvie Navato. They began 

serving with Baptist International Missions, Inc., on June 3, 2002, after completing a long and 

distinguished military career with the United States Marine Corps. They have served the Lord 

through our organization in an exemplary way throughout their tenure with us.  

 

There is most definitely a spirit of excellence that surrounds the Navatos. Everywhere they 

have served in Military Missions, their churches have flourished and increased in attendance, 

with souls being saved and with discipleship ministries. I believe that your church could make 

no greater investment than to support the Navato family. 

 

The continual turnover in our military churches due to reassignments creates a need for our 

military missionaries to be supported by churches in the United States. It is not uncommon 

for a military church to lose its entire congregation every three years. I personally thank you 

for your consideration of the Navato family for missionary support. I can assure you that much 

fruit will be added to your account in eternity for your giving to them.  

 

Very Respectfully, 

 
Bryan Baggett 

Director of Military Ministries 

BIMI  

Militarydirector@bimi.org  

423-344-5050 
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